
RESUMPTION OF SOUTH AFRICAN CITIZENSHIP 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We refer to your enquiry and wish to inform you that a person who has lost or renounced his/ her 
South African citizenship may apply for resumption at any regional or district office of the 
Department of Home Affairs in the Republic of South Africa. Please note that to qualify, former 
South African citizens by birth and descent must have returned to the Republic of South Africa 
permanently. Former South Africans by naturalisation or registration must have a valid permanent 
residence permit or exemption from such permit and must have taken up permanent residence in 
the Republic. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Consular Section 
Embassy of the Republic of South Africa 
Tiergartenstr. 18 
10785 Berlin 
  
Tel.: 030 22073 0  
Fax: 030 22073 202 
Email: berlin.consular@foreign.gov.za 
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